October 16, 2023

O NASHVILLE
Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation
4880 N. Robb Street
Wheat Ridge, CO 80033

Dear Mr. Rockley:

On behalf of Nashville Opera, thank you for your in-kind donation. Your generous donation
of a Seiler ED186 grand piano is greatly appreciated.

The Nashville Opera is one of the fastest growing opera companies in the nation and we are
at an exciting time of expansion. We are particularly proud of Opera On Tour that takes a
fully staged performance to many students and citizens throughout Middle Tennessee. Last
year we visited 20 counties and performed for over 25,000 underserved
students. Sponsorships and underwriting allow us to create an extensive study guide, other
materials, and provide post-performance workshops. Opera On Tour also provides free
community performances in Nashville and regionally at major venues, frequently
collaborating with other arts organizations.

Thank you for your generous gift so that the Opera's tradition of excellence in education and
performance can be maintained.

Sincerely,

Tax Receipt

Item donated: Seiler grand piano model ED186
Value stated by donor $57,318.00
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